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From: Joey Mclean [joey.mclean1@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 3:38 PM
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS

     
            
Responding to e mail from Colony Cove Manager in Ellenton, Florida,
I believe we need help for people to get financing to purchase and be able to sell their manufactured home, there is 
enough trouble and hard times for the general public without adding harsh restrictions to having some of life's 
necessities i.e. a roof over their head, and a simple basic lifestyle which we all should be able to have in this country.

Joey McLean
a manufactured home owner in Colony Cove, Ellenton, Florida   
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